
From:   Thomas Allen   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   October 12, 2010

Subject:   FCC File No. 0271-EX-RR-2010
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I responded to this email stating the ERP should be 1.93W for all locations.  The response I got back was
the ERP should be 1.93 Watts at all locations?  Do you change this or do I?  If I need to change this in
the FCC system can you provide some guidance.  Where do I make the changes?


